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Dear Valued customers

Following the recent earthquake and subsequent close monitoring, BITEC has
conducted a thorough safety inspection of the BITEC building and event spaces. We
would like to inform everyone that the initial inspection results confirm the structural

integrity of the buildings and found no damage; they are safe for normal use.

BITEC continues to prioritize the safety of event organizers, exhibitors, and all
visitors and will maintain stringent safety measures to ensure the highest level of

confidence for everyone.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation all along. For further

information, please contact you representative of the event services staff.
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